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July, 10, 2007

Neighborhood Pantry

1511 West Sixth Street
Racine, Wl 53403

Dear Store Owners,

| wanted to thank you for your commitment to work with the City if Racine’s Sustainable Racine
Listening Committee in helping to make the neighborhood a better place for the businesses and
people of the area.

As you are aware, the SNLC will again take up the issues concerning your neighborhood on
Thursday, July 19, 2007. At our meeting two months ago, several recommendations (Signage,
cameras, etc.) were made to the store and we deferred the item until the July meeting when we will
be reviewing the status of the recommendations.

| would appreciate it if a list of improvements you have made could be provided to myself for
distribution to the SNLC commitiee members before the meeting. In addition to the list,
documentation of any item that has been ordered, but not completed should be included. Please also
include a copy of the “activity log” that you had indicated that you were maintaining. | have attached
correspondence relating to the proposed changes in the operation of the store.

This list and documentation may be faxed to me at 262-898-7326, emailed to petekaras@yahoo.com,
or mailed to me at City Hall, Attn. Ald. Pete Karas, 730 Washington Avenue, Racine, Wi 53403.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Ald. Pete Karés
Chairperson Sustainable Neighborhood Listening Committee

CC: Joe Heck, SNLC Members, Dr. Randhawa




